Legion Ladies celebrate 75th anniversary

elcome back everyone. Hope
everyone enjoyed a safe and
happy summer.

The Ladies Auxiliary sports program
began on Sept. 6 with six teams traveling to
Brampton to play euchre to qualify for the
District competition in Port Dover in
October. I am happy to report that
Georgetown finished first and fourth.
Congratulations to Gerda Stefan’s team,
who were the overall winners, and also to
Marlene Haskins’ team finishing fourth.

T'wo teams went to zone darts in Port
Credit on Sept. 20 and Georgetown won
that-event also. Congrats to Sheila Hicks,
Marion McGugan, Nellie Bell and Barb
Reid.

What a great start to the sports year! If
you wish to play sports you must attend a
minimum of three meetings per year. If you
cannot attend because of your job, then you
are expected to help out in the kitchen, at
banquets or making sandwiches or desserts
for funeral lunches.

- Our 75th anniversary celebration is
tomorrow (Oct. 4) at Holy Cross Hall. This
event has been sold out for several weeks.

it's time to
winterize
vyour boat!!

Inboards and outhoards,
repairs to all makes and models.

Bring in this ad and
receive 10% off
labour charge!

HI TOP MARINE SERVICES
R.R. #1, Hillsburgh
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a good beginning
never ends
Presented by

Little Musikmakers J§ ™

Pre-Registration
Class Starts Oct. 20/03

Our Time (1%-3'% yrs.)
Cultural Centre - 10:30 a.m.
Norval 6:30 p.m.

littlemusikmakers@rogers.com
Director Cheryl Mottershead

905-451-9819
www.kindermusik.com

Monday October 6™ at 10:30 a.m.
Fgeview from 9:00 a.m.
At the Agricultural Hall,
Milton Fairgrounds -
Robert St., Milton

Featuring: Quality antique
furnishings, lighting, fine glass &
china, Doulton figures, sterling
silver, linens, decoratives, and
much more.

For full listing go to
www.auctionsfind.com/mediley

For sale information by fax or phone:

Jon Medley Auctioneer

905-878-2647

Dinner is at 8 p.m. sharp. Please note, park-
ing will not be available until 7 p.m.

November will soon be here and that is
time for the Ladies Auxiliary Annual
Bazaar. This year it will be on Nov. 15,
upstairs (elevator access) from 10 a.m. to 2
p-.m. Now we have the elevator, we look for-
ward to seeing some our members who had
problems with the stairs. Comrade Ev
Metler is our bazaar convener, so if you
have any questions, she is the lady you
would contact.

Sincere sympathy is extended to the
friends and family of our late Comrade
Dolly Carter, a member of our auxiliary for
many years.

Rita Rayner is in Huronia District
Hospital in Midland and we wish her a
speedy recovery and hope to see her back in
Georgetown soon. A cheery ‘hello” to Jean
Roshier and our shut-in Dot Day- just to let
you know we are thinking about you.

Our next meeting is on Oct. 16 at 8 p.m.
See your there.

—By Ann Felker
Georgetown Legion Branch 120
~ Ladies Auxiliary
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Working Together Working for You!

NOTICE OF APPLICATION OF PESTICIDES ON
TOWN OWNED OR LEASED PROPERTY

In accordance with Corporate Policy, the Recreation and Parks Department will conduct the
application of pesticides in select areas of the following parks between October 6 and October 20
(conditions permitting):

Barber Drive Park, 271 Barber Drive, Georgetown

Georgetown Fairgrounds, 1 Park Avenue, Georgetown*

| Emmerson Park, 52 Carruthers Road, Georgetown*

Rotary Park, 24 Elizabeth Drive, Acton
Prospect Park, 30 Park Avenue, Acton

*denotes weekend application

Round Up (Registration Number 13644) or Par Ill (Registration Number 19810) will be applied in
liquid form on turf areas. Signs will be posted and application carried out by licensed applicators per
the terms of the Pesticides Act R.R.O. 1990, REGULATION 914.

For further information on the turf management program for Town of Halton Hills owned or leased
properties, please contact Warren Harris, Manager of Parks and Cemeteries at (905) 873-2601,
extension 2274 or visit the Town website at www.haltonhills.ca 171

HALTON HILLS!

Now is the time to clean up our town and keep our community beautiful!
All residents, husinesses and groups of all

1 Halton Hhills Dr.. Halton Hills, ON

1.7G 5G2

Tel.: 905-873-2600 e Fax: 905-873-2347

ages are asked to participate.

JOIN US ON SAT. OCT. 4", 2003

It’s time for everyone to pitch in!
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Working Together Working for You!

Participants; can also bring collected litter to the

Works Yard anytime on the weekend.




